
Naval Academy Gate Pass Request Process 2019 

 

All teams wishing to drive a vehicle onto the Naval Academy grounds must have submit a gate pass 

request at least seven days in advance of the desired first day of access. 

Link to Gate Access web portal: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdp3c3K0mfl1qykak5iBG2ojvwnTtAVTXrRgrh_hEjV9a5jxQ/

viewform 

Once on this page, use “go2navy!” as the password (quotes are not part of the password).  From there, 

you will select “Offshore Sailing” from the drop down list then scroll to the bottom of the list of teams to 

enter your contact information, dates required and vehicle information. 

Once done, click submit and you have completed the process.  Unfortunately there is no confirmation of 

receipt on your end.   

When driving on, make sure that driver has a driver’s license along with a school ID card ready to 

present to the gate guard.  Other passengers in the vehicle should be prepared to present the same.  

Sometimes they ask, sometimes they don’t.. 

Note that anyone with a valid Dept. of Defense CAC card may drive a vehicle onto the Academy as well. 

Please don’t hesitate to call me with any questions or issues you may have with this. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Jahn Tihansky 

410-293-5608   
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